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5th September 2024 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
After School Club - Choir for Years 3, 4, 5, and 6 – Miss Pearce 

 
I am pleased to confirm that Miss Pearce will be delivering an After-School Choir Club for KS2 children 
every Tuesday from 3.30pm - 4.30pm.  
 
The sessions are available to all boys and girls in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 and the Club is being formed with the 
intention of the choir attending Young Voices as we have done previously.  Young Voices will be on 
13.02.25 and held at Sheffield Arena.   Further details will be provided nearer the date. 
 
The Club will commence on Tuesday 10th September 2024 from 3.30pm - 4.30pm and will operate every 
Tuesday until 22nd October 2024. There is a cost of £2.50 per week for this club. The club will run for 7 
weeks, therefore the total cost will be £17.50 for the Autumn 1 half term.  
 
Due to the residential visit, the cost for Year 6 pupils will be £15.00 as they will miss Tuesday 22nd  
October 2024.  Please ensure the correct amount is paid as refunds will not be given. 
 
Places will be limited to 30 children and these will be allocated on a first come first served basis when the 
money is paid and consent is given on Schoolcomms. Please check that your child wishes to participate in 
this club before paying as refunds will not be given. 
 

 
Kind regards 
 

K Dobson  

 
Mrs K Dobson 
Headteacher 
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